
WELCOME BACK EVERYONE



From 8:00am students can arrive at
classrooms. 




Parents are welcome to walk their children
to their new classrooms. You do not have to
drop off at entry points unless you choose. 




Teachers will greet you as you arrive. 



Staff will be available to assist you to find
the room if you need directions. 



Parents please DO NOT enter classrooms.

Teachers will greet you upon arrival



We look forward to seeing you all soon on
Monday, 23 January 2023! 






DROP OFF PROCEDURE FOR FIRST
WEEK OF SCHOOL


